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The children have been busy learning all
about their bodies and have had fun
drawing round them. In maths they have
been focussing on matching and have
been using colours and pictures of body
parts to develop this skill. In phonics the
children have been learning the rhyme
“Buster Buster”. Next week the children
will be learning all about “families” and
will be focussing on developing their
vocabulary by describing their family
members.
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MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

Please send in a family picture on Sunday
18th September for show and tell. The
children also need an object that is a “circle”
e.g sellotape, CD, saucepan.
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